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Please do not pass this enormous tax increase bill, HB 2025.  It contains almost 20 

new or increased taxes, including increased fuel tax and a crippling tripled payroll tax.  

Many small businesses in Oregon are struggling and these additional taxes will make 

some of them have to fold up.  We want to live in a state that supports and 

encourages entrepreneurship and small businesses.  Also ODOT has not shown 

itself to be accountable with the money it's been given already so why do you think 

giving them more will help.  Changes need to be made there before they get even 

more of our hard earned money.  Please vote NO on HB2025. 


